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Dear Parents and Guardians, 

 
Wow, what a productive Term 4 it has been already in the Prep – 2 area. We would like to thank all our parents and carers 
in our community for their ongoing support of their children, our College, as well as all the wonderful support of the 
events take place throughout the year. Some of our more recent experiences have been our: 
  
Prep Responsible Pet Ownership Incursion 
 
Recently our Prep students had the opportunity to take part in the Responsible Pet Ownership (RPO) Program. The RPO 
Program educates children on living safely with dogs and responsible pet ownership. The RPO Programs Pet Educators 
and their suitability-tested dogs promote vital safety messages through animated presentations, song and role-play. Our 
students thoroughly enjoyed the incursion. Below are some of our Preps recounts of the incursion.  
 

                                
 Cyrus (Prep RW)                    Avyanna (Prep RW)                        Brooklin (Prep RW)                         Ambreen (Prep RW) 

 
Year 2 Sleepover 
 
Our Yr 2 Sleepover was again a HUGE success. Our students participated in a number of different activities on arrival, 
played on the playground and had pizza for dinner and an icy pole for dessert. Students then had a choice of three movies 
to watch and then went to sleep. This sleepover was a first time for many students being away from home, as the 
sleepover builds on their independence, resilience and being outside their conform zone for the night. We are incredibly 
proud of our Year 2 students for staying the night at school and being incredibly well behaved. A big thank you to all our 
amazing staff supporting the event. We hope that our parents/carers didn’t miss their children too much  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Thank you for supporting our College and a huge thank you to the teachers and support staff who continue to make 
your child’s experience at school a positive one. 

 
 
Matt Naudi 
P-2 Assistant Principal  
 


